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18 June 2024 
 
 
Sir/Madam 
 
To Members of the Amenities and Recreation Committee (Copies to all Council Members) 
 

You are summoned to attend a meeting of the Amenities and Recreation Committee  
to be held in the MG Suite, Council Offices, Waghorn Road, Snodland on Monday 24th June at 
7.30pm 
 

K Sowten 
 

Karen Sowten 
Chief Executive 
 
 
 

 

ALL MEETINGS ARE OPEN TO MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC 
 

All meetings are open to members of the public. Information on how to observe the meeting 
will be published on the Council’s website. 

 

Information 
attached 

Agenda 
item No. 

Agenda Item  

 1.  Apologies for absence 

 2.  Declaration of Interests 
✓ 3.  Minutes - To agree the minutes of the meeting held 11th April 2024 

 4.  Questions from the Public  
Pursuant to Standing Order 3 e & g Members of the public may make  
representation, answer questions and give evidence at a meeting which  
they are entitled to attend in respect of the business on the agenda. A  
member of the public shall not speak for more than 3 minutes. 

✓ 5.  Snodland Goes Cleaner - Sunday 7th July 11:00am Potyns –meet in 
Community Centre car park 

✓ 6.  To consider recommendations relating to Boundary and flooding at 
Sloughfields allotments 

 7.  To receive an update on the positioning of the furniture at Potyns 

 8.  To receive updates on Cemetery matters 
✓ 9.  To consider new play equipment for Recreation Ground and Nevill Park 

 10.  To receive an update on the Community Hub 
✓ 11.  To consider concerns raised regarding the installation of a container in 

the cricket meadow next to the Pavilion. 

To follow 12.  To receive an update on Brooklands Lake Café. 

 13.  Correspondence 
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